
Welcome The LICDP Newsletter
We are a group of specially trained
professionals, committed to
helping families find a better path
when faced with divorce
or family conflict.

Ever wonder why employers don't
take interest in their employees'
divorces? Well, we did too!
​Click the link below to learn about
how divorce affects the workplace
and why employers need to start
caring.

Our February 2020 Article was written by Liz Vaz, Esq.
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https://www.licdp.com/post/you-really-should-care-about-this
https://www.facebook.com/collaborativefamily/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/licdp
http://www.instagram.com/licdp516631

